

June 05, 2019



Christopher Hefley Hefley Law 23705 Crenshaw Blvd Suite 202 Torrance, CA 90505

Dear Christopher Hefley,

I am writing you today for being one of our most generous supporters. Your donation of \$1,000.00 shows us your commitment to our mission, and makes you truly one of our finest citizens. Please retain this letter as proof of your generous contribution to our Association. Please display these items whenever possible to show your support publicly.

Each year the Torrance Police Officers' Association makes many worthy donations to local charitable and needy organizations. Without your support today, this would be almost impossible. The Torrance Police Officers' Association relies upon outside support through our programs such as our annual direct mail fundraiser. We chose this program to show respect for our citizens by not using telemarketing, and allowing them, at their discretion, render back a donation. This program could not work without your donation, so please continue to help us so we can all make our community a better place to live, work and play.

In addition to the items enclosed, we have added an additional return envelope. This may be used to make another donation, or simply to make any suggestions to our organization which might improve our process. We value your input, and trust by making your donation today, you would like to have a voice in this process. We welcome any thoughts you may have so please feel free to write us back.

I am looking forward to our continued mutual support in the future, and from all of us at the Torrance Police Officers' Association,c we hope you have a safe and prosperous year.

Sincerely,

Craig Shiosaki, President

Torrance Police Officers' Association

You Helped Us Today to Make a Difference Tomorrow!